
 

 
Water Tower Opening Celebrations 
On Thursday 24th August, some of our older 
students will be attending the official opening of 
the Water Tower. Our students have been 
making some sketches of the tower and Edith 
Lewington will read a short story she wrote about 
the pilot whose image is on the tower. We hope 
you are able to attend this official function. 
 
 
 
 
 
Fencing 
Please be advised that our school gates will soon 
be padlocked from 9:30-3:30 to help keep our 
students safe. We understand that this may be 
inconvenient to visitors, but it is an attempt to 
slow the progress of any student who may 
attempt to leave the school grounds. Of course, 
we know that children may choose to jump over 
the fence but an extra level of barrier may be 
enough to give a child some extra thinking time 
to make a better choice. Gates will be signposted 
with the school phone number to ring for access 
or adults may choose to use the staff carpark gate 
which will not be locked. Thank you for 
understanding and supporting the special needs 
of some of our students. 

 
Healthy Harold Merchandise 
Life Education Van will be visiting us next 
Thursday. If any students wish to purchase Health 
Harold items, please have order and money in to 
the office by Wednesday 30th August.  Please see 
the order form attached to this newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Father’s Day Stall 
Next Friday we will be holding a Father’s Day 
stall. All items are $5 each and gift bags will be 
available for $1 ea.  Students may purchase more 
than one gift, but only after all other students 
have purchased their initial items. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
P&C News 
P&C have been offered the opportunity to run 
the BBQ for the Uranquinty Community Garage 
Sale day on Saturday 2nd Sept.  The potential to 
make a very good profit on this day is quite high. 
But P&C need volunteers. If you would like to 
assist the P&C with this day please let Mrs Cowell 
know. P&C need to know by tomorrow. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Child Protection Lessons 
As an essential part of our PDHPE lessons 
students will soon be undertaking Child 
Protection lessons. If you have any queries or 
concerns please contact your child’s teacher as 
soon as possible. 
 
Book Club 
Book Club brochures have been sent home today. 
Please have all orders and money in by 
Wednesday 6th Sept. 
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Calendar 
August 
Wed 23rd – Pyjama Day 
                   -School Assembly 
Thurs 24th – Water Tower opening 
        -Mobile Library 
Thurs 31st – Life Education / Healthy Harold 
 
September 
Fri 1st – Father’s Day Stall 
Tues 5th – Last Gym Session 
Wed 6th- Book Club Orders due 
Fri 15th – Footy Colours Day 
Fri 22nd -Last Day of Term 3 
 
Toothbrushes 
We were given toothbrushes from the Breakfast 
program.  Children will be sent home with one 
each this afternoon. 

 
Kinder Learning 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


